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Correspondence Memorandum 

 
 

Date:  February 6, 2019 
  
To:  Deferred Compensation Board  
 
From:  Shelly Schueller, Director 

Wisconsin Deferred Compensation Program  
 
Subject: 2018 Strategic Partnership Plan Results 
 
This memo is for informational purposes only. No Board action is required. 
 
The 2018 Strategic Partnership Plan, approved by the Deferred Compensation Board in 
November 2016, identified specific enhancements and initiatives on which Empower 
Retirement staff was directed to focus, and the metrics used to measure the results.  
 
The primary goals set by the Board for 2018 included: 
 

• increasing the number of participants by 2.5%;  
• adding ten new local public employers to the WDC;  
• increasing the number of participants using target date funds; 
• increasing the number of participants using the managed account service; and 
• presenting at 500 group informational meetings and 4,000 individual meetings. 

 
As shown on the attached scorecard, the WDC staff met the 2018 goals.  
 
Staff will be at the Board meeting to answer any questions. 
 
 
Attachment: 2018 WDC Scorecard 
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